
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 July 2006 

9. STANBURY RESERVE MAINTENANCE 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Contracts Manager regarding a request from the Wainui 

Residents Association to have Stanbury Reserve included on the reserves maintenance contract to be 
mown all year round, rather than grazed for the bulk of the year as was currently the case. 

 
 The Board resolved that Council should continue the current situation of mowing the Stanbury 

Reserve from 10 December to 31 January and graze the area the rest of the year, AND request the 
Wainui Residents Association to fence the planted areas, keep the plantings maintained and honour 
the agreement made in 2003/04. 

 
 


